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September 23, 2014 

Barcy McNeal 
Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11*̂  FL 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Minford Telephone Company to 
Obtain Pricing Flexibility 
CaseNo.l4-1593-TP-BLS 
TRF No. 90-5028-TP-TRF 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

Minford Telephone Company requests that the application in the above referenced 
matter, originally filed on September 11,2014, be withdrawn. 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

SincereLy, 

, l^t84j 
Kathy Hobb^ 
Consultant/Authorized Agent 
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4363 Manor Ct. E., Dublin, OH 43017 
614.546.5012 kehobbs22@att.net 
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